Proposal for support for participation in IAI activities at Urban Social Forum/World Urban Forum (Naples, September 2012)

 

Dear …..

The International Alliance of Inhabitants, a global network of people supporting the right to housing and to the city without borders, is actively contributing to the preparations for Urban Social Forum / World Urban Forum of UN-Habitat, to be held in Naples from 3 to 7 September.

These events will give us an opportunity to exchange experiences of good practice and successful strategies, which have become ever more urgent in an era defined by the pressing need for innovative policies enabling us to find a way out of global economic and housing crisis.

We therefore wish to invite representatives to participate in these events from the movements, organisations and authorities from different levels of government who have been working with us in a number of different countries, and this is why we are writing to you.

The presence of ... , a member of ..., will be invaluable to us, in particular, to participate more effectively in ……

The IAI is a voluntary network of grassroots organisations and we are self-funded, not a funding agency.

We value your sharing our commitment to urban and housing issues, and we are grateful for any help you can offer in support and solidarity that will enable us to secure the valuable presence of these guests - in whatever form suits you (invitations to form part of a joint delegation, support for travel and / or accommodation, etc..).

Thanking you in advance, and sending you a ciao in solidarity

 

 

Cesare Ottolini

Global Coordinator, IAI

Padua, 20 July 2012

